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13th May 2020 

Dear Parents,  

Following the government’s announcement, the Senior Leadership Team and Governors are working 

alongside Bexley Local Authority to plan for a safe, phased return to school. 

As headteacher, my priority is to ensure that all our children and staff are safe in school.  We 

have a duty of care to the whole school community.  At this point in time, we plan to bring the 

children back to school on a 3 week rota with no more than 10 children in each year group. 

When and if the phased return happens we will be following a revised version of the National 

Curriculum placing greater emphasis on the emotional, health and well-being of children and staff. 

Guidance from the Government gives parents the right to decide if their child(ren) will return to 

school without fear of being fined or challenged by authorities.  In short you have the final say if 

your child returns to school or not - if and when the school may open on a phased return. 

As part of planning to welcome the children back on a 3 week rota we need parents to share their 

views/opinions with us. 

Please take time to respond to the survey so we can try to ensure all stakeholders’ views are 

heard. 

The link to the survey has been sent via ‘Text’ to all families. 

 

Many thanks 

 

S Griffin 

 

 

 


